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CREWS RESPOND TO RESIDENTIAL STRUCTURE FIRE: FOUR DISPLACED

SUFFOLK, VA (April 26, 2022) Suffolk Fire & Rescue responded to the 1000 block of 

Holland Road for a residential structure fire on Tuesday evening. Emergency 

Communications dispatched the incident at 9:20 p.m. with the first units arriving on 

scene at 9:25. 

First crews on scene arrived to find a fire in the rear of the structure, with all occupants

safely out of the building. An aggressive interior fire attack occurred and the fire was 

marked under control at 9:46 p.m. Suffolk Police provided traffic control. No injuries 

reported by firefighters or occupants. The home sustained smoke and fire damage, 

and The American Red Cross is assisting the displaced occupants. The Fire Marshal’s

Office is investigating the cause and origin of the fire. 

Responding units included Battalion 1, EMS 1, Engine 1, Engine 2, Engine 4, Ladder 

3, Medic 1, Rescue 1, Safety 1 and Fire Marshal’s Office.
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